To Kathryn Hughes
Company Ribble Valley Borough Council

Email planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk
Our Date March 26, 2024
Our Ref EDA/AIL/9650

Dear Kathryn Hughes

| would like to register my objection to the proposed pond and decking_

Since this part of Dinckley has changed its use, there has been much disturbance to
my living conditions in several ways including noise and privacy.

but I'm sure this pond

and decking will be a source of noise and privacy invasion.

| would be grateful if you would consider my objection and refuse the amendment and
have this area restored to its original state.

Yours sincerely






